
Landlord Fraud Alert  

It has come to our attention that a person/persons posing as Housing Authority employees are 

trying to collect monies for free information/services such as booklets, workshops, property 

listings, etc. Please DO NOT provide any account details or money to these callers, the Housing 

Authority DOES NOT charge landlords for any services or information related to participation in 

our programs.  

If you have any questions regarding this, please contact our Housing Program Office at (909) 

890-9533. 

 


